STAFFREPORT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

November 13, 2017
TO: Honorable Board of Directors
FROM: Paul McCreary, General Manager

SUBJECT: Kennedy Park Final Value Engineering Approval
Prepared by Meghan Tiernan, Capital Planning and Development Director

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: The Board of Directors will receive a report and presentation from RRM
Design Group and HARD Staff regarding the proposed final design development plans for the
Kennedy Park renovation project including the final value engineering options.

FINANCIAL IMPACT: The total project cost is $111,641

RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends the Board of Directors receive the report and provide
RRM Design Group and HARD Staff feedback on the direction of the proposed final design
development plans for the Kennedy Park renovation project.
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